
Report of the Faculty Athletics Representative 

Faculty Senate, December 6,  2023 

 

 

The Committee on Academic Performance (CAP) met Monday, November 20, 2023.  

CAP welcomed our new student athlete representative, Gabby Holloway from Softball. 

In addition to hearing standing reports, we discussed final exam schedule and policies.  

 

A UofL NIL workgroup has been formed to review and discuss possible 

courses/curriculum currently available to form a minor and potentially a certificate in 

NIL administration. Representatives from Business, Sports Administration, Athletics and 

Law are serving on this work group. 

 

The University of Louisville has filed with the NCAA the University of Louisville 2023 

Annual Probation Report. This report has been developed per the terms of our two-year 

probation from our IARP MBB case. 

 

Did you know that NCAA bylaw 17.1.7.2 states: All athletically related activities outside 

the playing season are prohibited one week prior to the beginning of the final 

examination period for the applicable academic term through the conclusion of the 

institution’s academic term. 

Happy Final Exam Week! 

 

Submitted by, 

Krista Wallace-Boaz, FAR, 

Go Cards! 


